OBSERVANCE OF THE LORD’S SUPPER
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Dear Friends,


The last three years have been marked by significant and rapid changes to our lives, and this has impacted us all, individually and as a faith community. Throughout the pandemic, our congregation has aimed to be as open as possible while recognizing our duty of care for one another as members of Christ’s body. We have carefully followed the public health orders and guidance from our denominational leadership. Our worship services, along with a Communion Service, were made available online.


 After a careful process of discussion and discernment, with concern for those who are most vulnerable, the Deacons have decided that we will return to celebrating the Lord’s Supper at our worship services on the first Sunday of each month, starting on April 2. 


At the Communion Service on April 2, we will have the honour of welcoming four new members into the fellowship of our church. Following worship, tea and coffee will be served in the Fellowship Hall. 



While the Deacons do not wish to dictate seating arrangements on Communion Sundays, you are encouraged to sit near the aisles and leave every other pew empty. This will allow the Deacons to move through a pew to serve the bread and cup, if needed. The Deacons will serve each person in order to minimize the number of people handling the bread and cup and the number of people moving around. 


We are thankful for your flexibility and patience these past three years. Let us continue to show courtesy to those in our congregation who are immunocompromised and who continue to take precautions for their comfort and safety. 


As the body of Christ, we belong to God, and we belong to one another. Let us together trust in God’s faithfulness, the love shown to us through Jesus, and the presence of the Holy Spirit to empower and sustain us.

In Christ,
Suzanne Mitchell, Chair, Board of Deacons
David Partridge, Moderator
The Reverend Deborah Dempsey
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